
 

July 24, 2018 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

This letter is in reference to your request for a Safety Data Sheet (SDS) 

regarding Dynarex Item no. AM-20200, 1113, 1114, 1116, PK-1114. The product 

you have requested an SDS for is a drug and is exempt from SDS requirements 

in accordance with 29 CFR 1910.1200(b)(6). 

 

Thank you for interest in our product. If you have any questions or require 

additional information, please feel free to contact us. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Vijay Sachdev  
Quality Manager  
Dynarex/Tillotson Corp. 10 Glenshaw Street Orangeburg, NY 10962  
845-365-8200  
845-365-8238 (fax)  
V.Sachdev@dynarex.com 


